
02-07-11 / 04-07-11 Short course on Numerical Methods for Hyperbolic Equations

 

July 2th-4th, 2011
Faculty of Mathematics
University of Santiago de Compostela 





International Conference to honour Professor E.F. Toro in the month of his 65th birthday. 

In recognition of Prof. Toro’s contribution to education and training on numerical methods for PDEs, prior to the
conference (July 2-4, 2011)  there will be a short course suitable for postgraduate students on topics closely related to
the research themes of the main event.




 

More information in:

http://www.usc.es/en/congresos/nmhetatoro65/course.html 

nmheta.toro65@usc.es 
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